[bookmark: _GoBack]Draft Minutes of a Meeting of Teffont Parish Council held on 26th November 2019 in the Village Hall.


Present: Cllrs Aspden, Blamey, and Worth
In attendance: Parish Clerk, 1 member of the public
Apologies: Cllr Fisher

There were no questions from any members of the public present.


Cllr Worth opened the meeting at 18:30.

	1. 
	To receive and accept apologies.
Cllr Fisher – previous engagement
Cllrs Cordle and Deane - absent

	2. 
	Exclusion of the press and public.
None required


	3. 
	Declarations of Interest.
None


	4. 
	Chairman’s announcements. 
None.


	5. 
	To appoint a new Clerk following the resignation of Mrs Wacher
The Chairman stated she had interviewed and would like to appoint Mrs Madeline Honeybourne as the new Clerk to TPC.
Cllrs voted to appoint Mrs Honeybourne, She was welcomed to TPC.
The Clerk would work 5 hours a week.  Her salary would be in line with WALC guidelines.
This would be reviewed in May. 


	6. 
	Items for the next agenda. 
Please note that any items for the agenda should be sent to the Clerk by 9am on 6th January 2020


	7. 
	Date of next meeting:  The next meeting will be 14th January 2020 in Teffont Village Hall.


	
	
Cllr Worth closed the meeting at 18:37
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